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Comments for Public Posting: City of LA Planning and Herb Wesson, councilmember, Please
ALLOW the appeal to the CEQA exemption for proposed
development at 738 Normandie. This street is an LA treasure and
we must preserve its integrity by requiring any construction at this
site to be harmonious and consistent with the historic architecture
that has graced the street for nine decades Barbara Gallen



